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Big  C  and  little  c 
wanted  to  see  a 

caterpillar. 
 

 



They  heard   
caterpillars  have  lots  

of  feet  and  can  
walk  a  long  way. 

 

 



In  fact,  caterpillars 
can  walk  all  day. 

 
 

 

 



Big  C  and  little  c 
went  to  a  park  to 
find  a  caterpillar. 

 
 

 



Caterpillars  love  to 
eat  leaves.  They  live  
in  bushes  and  trees. 

 
 

 

 



Big  C  and  little  c 
found  a  caterpillar 
eating  away  on  a 

leaf  that  same  day. 
 

 



Big  C  and  little  c 
asked  the  caterpillar, 

“Will  you  walk 
    with  us  today?” 

 
 

 



The  caterpillar  told 
big  C  and  little  c 
his  feet  hurt.  He 

had  already  walked  
a  long  way. 

 

 



  Big  C  and  little  c 
felt  very  sad  the  

caterpillar  could  not  
walk  with  them.    

 
 

 



The  next  day,  big  C  
and  little  c  thought  
of  a  way  for  the  

caterpillar  to 
walk  with  them. 

 
 
 

 



Big  C  told  the  
caterpillar,  “You  can 
use  roller  skates  that 

have  wheels.  You  
don’t  have  to  use  

your  heels.” 

 
 

 



Big  C  and  little  c 
ran  to  town  and  
bought  sixteen    
skates  for  the  

caterpillar’s   
sixteen  feet. 

 

 



 The  caterpillar  was 
so  surprised  that 

big  C  and  little  c 
really  cared  about 

him.  It  brought tears 
to  his  eyes. 

 

 



        The  caterpillar  put 
on  the  skates  and 
skated  away  with  

big  C  and  little  c.   

 



Today,  big  C, 

little  c  and  the  
caterpillar  walk, 
talk,  and  skate  

together  every  day.   

. 



Now  the  caterpillar’s  
feet  never  hurt.  He  

wears  shoes  and 
socks  everyday.  For  

long  walks  he  
always  wears   

his  skates. 

 



Can  you  find  big  C  
and  little  c ? 
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Can  you print  big  C  
and  little  c 
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